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Dear Valued Customer:

Our resin suppliers have a previously announced increase nominated for 
March 1st, 2022.  This is partly due to recent international events and the 
ensuing rise in oil prices.

In addition, we continue to experience significant increases in non-resin 
supply costs like freight, labor, packaging, pallets, cores, etc. We have 
tried our best to absorb these costs by increasing operational efficien-
cies, however now considering the inflationary pressures that we expe-
rience, we need to pass a portion of these increases.
 
As a result, Wrap-Tite will enact an 6-8% increase on all new stretch film 
orders placed on or after March 28th, 2022. 

Orders placed prior to the adjustment will be limited to a historical 30 
days of supply. 

Please visit us at www.wraptite.com or reach out to your Sales Rep with 
any questions that you may have. We appreciate your support through 
these challenging times.

Sincerely, 

WT Management

March 7, 2022


